
Eastbrook Primary Academy  
Headteacher: Mrs J Sherlock 

Tel: 01273 874050 
Email: office@eastbrook.w-sussex.sch.uk 

Website: www.eastbrook.w-sussex.sch.uk 
 

Manor Hall Road, Southwick, West Sussex BN42 4NF 

 

                                                                                                                   

 

 

                                                                                                           6th March 2020 

 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 

On Wednesday 25th March, our school meal provider, Caterlink, will be having a special 

menu to celebrate Easter, please see details attached. 

There will be a golden ticket hidden under a plate, one for each year group and the lucky 

child will win an Easter egg. Good luck to everyone. 

If your child is in Y3 – Y6 and you have not already signed up to the Caterlink website we 

have letters at the office with information regarding paying for hot meals. 

Thank you for your support. 

Mrs J Sherlock 

Headteacher 
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